

WATERFRONT COMMITTEE

November 19, 2020 Via WebEx

MINUTES

PRESENT: George Mutch, Chairman

Paul Brooks, Clerk

Pat O'Leary Frank Geary Karen Graham Nancy Blazo Jim Sullivan

NOT PRESENT: Paul Milone, Harbormaster

ALSO PRESENT: Pascale Burga, Councilwoman

Bob Luongo, Planning Director Eric Schneider, Principal Planner Monica Kennedy, Assistant Planner

Chairman Mutch called the meeting to order at 7:00pm.

MINUTES

none

HARBORMASTER'S REPORT

Mr. Milone not present

<u>UPDATE – PUBLIC WALKWAY BETWEEN LANE BEACH AND WESSAGUSSET BEACH</u>

Mr. Luongo reported

JOHNSON SEAWALL

PUBLIC COMMENT

Pascale Burga stated the last resident need to sign off on Fort Point Seawall signed this morning so that project is good to go. She informed the committee of the Seawall Update filmed by WETC. Will provide a link to committee members for their viewing.

Ms Burga stated the \$10 million in compressor station mitigation will not all be going to North Weymouth. She states some is already earmarked for other departments i.e. for safety. Need to make sure North Weymouth is one of the categories for the money.

Ms. Burga asked Mr. Luongo if we applied and were denied the CZM grant or did we miss the deadline? Mr. Luongo stated the town was denied the grant.

OLD BUSINESS

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting of the Waterfront Committee will be held on February 21, 2021 at 5pm via WebEx.

ADJOURNMENT

Mr. O'Leary made a MOTION to ADJOURN at 8:35pm. Mr. Brooks SECONDED the MOTION. It was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED.

Respectfully submitted,

Monica Kennedy Recording Secretary	
Approved:	Paul Brooks, Clerk